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The Bulls Battalion enjoyed one of its most 
interactive and satisfying service-learning 
projects yet. Over the course of several 
months in the second semester, our Cadets 
visited 4 local elementary schools (Harvey, 
Virgil Mills, Williams, and Freedom 
Elementary Schools).  The Cadets' applied 
lessons learned in JROTC about planning 
projects and communication skills. The visits 
occurred during the school week as each 
company took a unique approach to reading 
to and with students. Each session was 
intended to make the sessions interactive 
with high levels of involvement from the kids.  
We were grateful to each school's leadership 
and staff for their hospitality.  The visits were 
rewarding and enriching for all involved took 
a unique approach to reading to and with 
students. All sessions were very interactive 
with high levels of involvement and 
participation from the kids.  We were grateful 
to each school's leadership and staff for their 
hospitality.  The visits were rewarding and 
enriching for all involved. 

Celebrating a 
Nation of Diverse 

Readers
With special thanks to Virgil Mills, Williams, Harvey, & Freedom Elementary Schools for 

supporting our program and allowing us to read with your future leaders!



LET I
C/CPL 

MIA FALCONE

LET II
C/SGT 

SAM WHITE

LET II
C/1SG 

CAMPBELL LAWLESS

March Birthdays!
Emily Craig

Ka’mya Fields

Jordali Martinez

Gabriel Musselman

Aidan OCallaghan

Alexandra Torres

Nathon White

Samuel White

Upcoming Events!
--- Spring Break ---

April 6 – State Drill Meet

April 11 – JPA Presentation

April 13 - Harbor 58 Community Service

April 19 – JROTC Award Ceremony

CADET CORNER

2024 Military Ball 
Cadets, quite literally, had a ball to cap off what has 
been an incredibly successful month completing our 
Service-Learning Project.  There is nothing quite like 
celebrating success with some fine dining with  
elegant young men and women dressed “to the nines 
and dancing the night away.  The entre was delicious, 
the dessert even better, and the dancing was highly 
entertaining to say the least.  Over 600 Cadets 
attended the Ball, and a great time was had by all!

Congratulations to Next Year’s Top 3 Bulls Battalion Leaders

Levi Hayworth
Battalion Commander

Jonathan Ni
CMD Sergeant Major

Elizabeth Zolkos
Executive Officer

March 2024 Bulls Of The Month
Reserve Officers Association Award Winner: 

C/1LT Levi Hayworth
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